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Luminis Announcements .

PDRC deadlines

PDRC encourages all full-time permanent faculty to apply for professional development funding. Please see the updated |OPs and deadlines, application form, clearance form,
and Non-PDRC memo (will also be posted on MyGCC, Work Life). Full-time permanent faculty interested in applying for sabbatical must adhere to the process stipulated in
the BOT/GCC Faculty Union Agreement (p. 39).

All completed original applications for travel or tuition assistance must be submitted to a PDRC member and an electronic copy must be emailed to sally.sablan@guamcc.edu.
Members of PDRC: Sally Sablan (Chair), Yvonne Tam (Chair-elect), Donna Cruz, Troy Lizama, Marsha Postrozny, and Jose Munoz. Should you have any questions, please
contact any PDRC member. We look forward to receiving your applications soon!

Sally Sablan
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